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DAMLA KAPLAN
Kasım

We very much appreciate your valuable participation in the 3nd International Mail Art Exhibition 
which was held in November, 2021 by Kastamonu University Fine Arts and Design Faculty, Graphic Design Department.
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DANIEL C. BOYER
Kasım

We very much appreciate your valuable participation in the 3nd International Mail Art Exhibition 
which was held in November, 2021 by Kastamonu University Fine Arts and Design Faculty, Graphic Design Department.
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DENİZ ÖZESKİCİ
Kasım

We very much appreciate your valuable participation in the 3nd International Mail Art Exhibition 
which was held in November, 2021 by Kastamonu University Fine Arts and Design Faculty, Graphic Design Department.
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DERYA A. CANCAN
Kasım

We very much appreciate your valuable participation in the 3nd International Mail Art Exhibition 
which was held in November, 2021 by Kastamonu University Fine Arts and Design Faculty, Graphic Design Department.
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DERYA AVCI
Kasım

We very much appreciate your valuable participation in the 3nd International Mail Art Exhibition 
which was held in November, 2021 by Kastamonu University Fine Arts and Design Faculty, Graphic Design Department.
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DEVIN COHEN
Kasım

We very much appreciate your valuable participation in the 3nd International Mail Art Exhibition 
which was held in November, 2021 by Kastamonu University Fine Arts and Design Faculty, Graphic Design Department.
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DİLAN SARIGÜL
Kasım

We very much appreciate your valuable participation in the 3nd International Mail Art Exhibition 
which was held in November, 2021 by Kastamonu University Fine Arts and Design Faculty, Graphic Design Department.
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DOĞUKAN KAHRAMAN
Kasım

We very much appreciate your valuable participation in the 3nd International Mail Art Exhibition 
which was held in November, 2021 by Kastamonu University Fine Arts and Design Faculty, Graphic Design Department.
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DÖNDÜ KAYACIK
Kasım

We very much appreciate your valuable participation in the 3nd International Mail Art Exhibition 
which was held in November, 2021 by Kastamonu University Fine Arts and Design Faculty, Graphic Design Department.


